
 
 

WHITELEYS DEVELOPMENT 
INFORMATION NOTICE 240 

 

Dear Neighbour, 
 

Re: Large early deliveries – W/C 4th April 2022. 
 

Please be informed that next week we have early deliveries planned on each day from 
Monday 4th through to Friday 8th April. Between one and two vehicles will arrive each day at 
approximately 0645-0700hrs and will be directed into the pitlane along Queensway.  

As outlined in previous notices, our large abnormal deliveries are required by the 
Metropolitan Police to be off the road network by 07.00hrs in the morning. 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Ashley Wright – 
Community Engagement Advisor – 07385 402432. 

If you have any other questions, please email whiteleyscommunity@laingorourke.com. Your 
query will be responded to within 48 hours. 

 
Kind regards, 
The Laing O’Rourke team 

31st March 2022 


